
 
   

 

 

   

   

  

  

  

 

   

 

 

    

 

   

  

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

   

TRAINING DAY CLOSE - FRIDAY 30 SEPTEMBER 
  

 

HALF TERM CLOSE – FRIDAY 21 OCTOBER RE-OPEN – MONDAY 31 OCTOBER 
  

 

CHRISTMAS CLOSE – FRIDAY 16 DECEMBER RE-OPEN – TUESDAY 3 JANUARY 2023 
   

HALF TERM CLOSE – FRIDAY 10 FEBRUARY  RE-OPEN – MONDAY 20 FEBRUARY 

   

EASTER CLOSE – FRIDAY 31 MARCH RE-OPEN – MONDAY 17 APRIL 

   

MAY DAY CLOSE – MONDAY 1 MAY 

   

HALF TERM CLOSE – FRIDAY 26 MAY RE-OPEN – MONDAY 5 JUNE 

   

MID-SUMMER CLOSE – FRIDAY 21 JULY  

 

      S C H O O L  H O L I D A Y S 

  
What a fantastic first week back at school. The children all look so smart in their 
uniforms and their attitude to learning has been excellent. Although it has been a 
short week, a lot of learning has already been started and we all look forward to 
getting stuck in to the first full week on Monday. 
 

The school photographer will 
be at both sites on  

Tuesday 20th September.  
 

For the first time since the 
pandemic, we will be able to 

return to family photos.  
Watch out for further details 
on arrangements for the day, 

including entrances for families 
on that morning.  

 
Family photos will take place in 
the Hall before school and then 
children will have photos taken 

in class groups through the day.  

 

 

Thanks to all the family members who 
joined us this morning for Celebration 

Assemblies. It was lovely to have 
parents and carers back in school to 

celebrate achievement and see at first 
hand the beautiful behavior of our 

children.  

Each week, KS2 Celebration Assembly 
will be at 9.05 and Reception and KS1 at 

9.30. 

You should be notified by Thursday if 
your child has won an award that week.  

Thank you for all your support. 

 

 

 

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON 

FRIDAY 30 SEPTEMBER FOR A TEACHER TRAINING DAY 

   
We were all saddened to hear of the 

passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth 

yesterday afternoon. 

Clearly, she has been the monarch for all 

of most people’s lifetimes and therefore a 

constant in our lives.  

During our assemblies this morning, we 

spoke a little about her life and took some 

time to reflect. 

For many of our children, the Queen’s 

death will have little impact but – as we 

had celebrated her 70 years on the throne 

only a few months ago – we have given 

the children chance to talk to adults in 

school about how they feel if they would 

like to. 

We will await further information on 

details in the lead up to the Queen’s 

funeral. If it is to be held on a weekday 

then we understand that will declared a 

Bank holiday. As soon as we have further 

detail we will let you know. 


